CEXTRAL F!
UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION i
799 ROOSEVELYT ROAD
GLEN ELLYN, ILLINOIS 60137

JAN 241977

Commonwealth Edison Company Docket No. 50-010
ATTN: Mr. Byron Lee, Jr. Docket No. 50-237
Vice President Docket No. 50-249

P. 0. Box 767
Chicago, Illincis 60690

Gentlemen:

This acknowledges your letters of November 10, 1976 aud
Janua-y 10, 1977, regarding the estimated completion dates
for the "E-field" evaluations. The revised date of April 1,
1977 for final evaluation of the system in the Unit 1 HPCI
area is acceptable. Please advise us of your estimated
completion date for the system across the Units 2/3 dis-
charge canal.

Sincerely yours,

g.fwé /

J- A- Hind’ Chief _‘-/'

-

Safeguards Branch ;|

cc: B. B. Stephenson
Station Superintendent

cc w/ltrs dtd 11/10/76 and

Y 1/10/77:
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